
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easterling Primary School            Oct. 18, 2024              “Little People Making BIG Gains!” 

Red Ribbon Week will be OCTOBER 28th – NOVEMBER 1st 

Monday- (October 28th)- “Hats off to Being Drug Free (wear a hat) 

Tuesday- (October 29th) – “Sock it to Drugs” (wear crazy socks) 

Wednesday-(October 30th)- “Drug Free-That’s Me” (wear a red shirt) 

Thursday-(October 31st)- “Wee Foxes Have Character” (dress as your 

favorite book character- no scary costumes) 

Friday- (November 1st)- “Heroes Save the Day” (wear camouflage) 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

10/21- Book Fair begins 

10/21- School Store Program begins 

10/25- Bully Prevention (wear 
orange) 

10/28- Red Ribbon week begins 

10/31- Early Dismissal day @ 12 

 

Attention Parents 
Please check Final Forms to make sure all 
documents required for student registration 
are uploaded. 
-birth certificate 
-immunization record 
-proof of residency 

 

Hello Wee Fox Family! 

Fall is here and there is a chill in the 

air, but our Wee Foxes are doing 

great things! All of our students are 

very excited about finding the 

creepy carrots that keep popping up 

around the school. Our wonderful 

library staff read the story “Creepy 

Carrots” by Aaron Reynolds. As 

students catch a creepy carrot 

hiding around the school, they can 

bring it to the library to receive a 

prize! We love their excitement 

about trying to win a copy of the 

book. Next week, the Book Fair 

will be open and ready for all of our 

Wee Foxes and their families to 

shop. Please encourage your student 

to purpose books to add to their 

home libraries. We can’t wait to see 

what everyone loves to read! 

Best Regards, 

Christy Elliott 

 

BOOK FAIR IS HERE! 

Scholastic Book Fair is here at Easterling! Students should have 

received a flyer and a letter telling the time and day their class 

can visit the Book Fair. We would also love to have parents come 

in and shop with their students. We will be open from 7:00- 2:45 

each day! Tax will be charged so please make sure to include that 

when selecting books. As always thank you for your support and 

we can’t wait to see you at the Book Fair! 

Tardies 

Children are 

considered tardy if 

they are not in their 

room by 7:45. 

Drop off begins at 7:00. 

Do not drop students off 

before 7:00. Students 

arriving at school after 

7:45 MUST be signed in 

by an adult. Please park 

your car. DO NOT park in 

the road. This is for the 

safety of your children.  

 

 

Important 
You must have an ID for all student 

interactions. 

This includes meeting with 

teachers, signing out 

students, and observing 

classrooms. Thank you 

for helping us keep our Wee Foxes 

safe! 
 


